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BVI Financial Services Commission Advises Deadline for Foreign Companies’ Annual Fees 

 

  

The Registry of Corporate Affairs is reminding Industry Practitioners that the deadline for paying 

annual fees for foreign companies is today, 31 March 2020. 

Foreign companies that do not submit annual fees by midnight will incur a 10% penalty fee. 

The British Virgin Islands Financial Services Commission will continue to release pertinent industry 

updates and any changes to our services as necessary. Please direct any enquiries or requests 

regarding payment of annual fees to support@bvifsc.vg and continue to monitor our website for any 

further information. 
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